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AHERA Annual Notification 

Local Education Agency: Forest City Regional School 

District Notification Period: 2023-2024 School Year  

Notification To: 
Parent/Teacher Organizations 
Community 
Outside Contractors 
Building Occupants 
Guests of the Building 

This notification identifies the presence of asbestos containing building materials (ACBM) in our 
school building, in accordance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency: Asbestos Hazard 
and Emergency Response Act (AHERA), 40 CFR 763.   

Additionally, to further ensure the health and safety of students, staff and faculty, we have hired 
Pennoni, a third party Environmental Health and Safety Consultant, to assist the District in 
compliance with ACM.   

Documentation and ACM related records, including the Asbestos Management Plan, Inspection 
Reports, and recent Asbestos Abatement Oversight air monitoring results/reports are available 
through the Administration Department for your review upon request.   


